
 

 

 
 
 
1 September 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Menaville Residents, Families & Staff 
 
 
We wish to advise you of some changes to the management of Menaville. 
 
We are very excited to announce that from 6 September Sharmila Pakhrin will take up her role at 
Menaville Aged Care Home.  Sharmila accepted this role but has been working at Clover Lea for the last 
few weeks to support this home. 
 
Sharmila will be supported by Deputy Director of Nursing Amanpreet Negi, thank you to Amanpreet for 
the continuity of care you and the Menaville team have provided. 
 
A very special thank you to Emma Juretic.  Emma has accepted the Executive Director of Care Services 
role at our newly built home, Georges Estate in Penshurst.  Emma has been a mentor to many staff at 
Menaville, her caring nature and kind heart will be missed around the corridors but we wish her all the 
very best with this new and exciting role.  
 
We understand this is a difficult time for everyone with the current stay-at-home orders so please feel 
free to contact Sharmila and Amanpreet if you have any questions. 
 

Yours sincerely 

      
GRAEME PRIOR     KRIS HEALY 
Chief Executive Officer    General Manager NSW 


